
 

 

 

Construction Notice for Neighbours  May 31, 2017 

Road work in the hospital’s lane planned for Friday, June 2nd  

What’s 
Happening 

A meridian near the loading dock will be 

reconfigured 
  

Scope of 

Work/Area 
Affected 

Road work will take place in the north portion of the hospital’s service 

lane that connects Sherbrooke Street to Allen and Keary Streets. 

The north portion of the meridian will be smoothed to improve loading dock 

access for delivery and service trucks. (see red x below) 

Work will start at 7:00am and we expect it to take one day. The work is 

planned for Friday June 2nd.  
  

Impact to You The lane will remain open but traffic will be disrupted and slower for the day. 

Please obey all flagpersons, they are there for your protection. 

The  east sidewalk will remain open in the lane.  

Bird Construction and their contractors will endeavour to minimize the 
impact of noise, dust and disruption to our neighbours in accordance with the 

City’s regulations and Good Neighbour Protocol.  
  

Questions Email questions to feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Thank You! 

 

https://www.newwestcity.ca/database/files/library/Good_Neighbour_Protocol__External_Dec_2015.pdf
mailto:feedback@fraserhealth.ca

